
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

September 16, 2024 
 

Re: 2025 Basic Web Development 
Schedule and Enrollment 

 

    
To:  Directing Business Reps, Local Lodge Presidents and Recording Secretaries in the United 

States and Canada, and TCU-IAM 
 
 
Dear Sisters, Brothers, and Siblings: 
 
This is the call for the Basic Web Development to be held February 2 - 7, 2025, at the William 
W. Winpisinger Education and Technology Center in Hollywood, Maryland. Offered by the 
Communications Department this basic-level class is for lodges just beginning new websites and 
focuses on designing and constructing web pages appropriate for lodge use. Because the nature 
of the class calls for personal, hands-on instruction, the number of participants is limited. 
Therefore, only the person who will be responsible for maintaining your website should be 
assigned. 
  
Requirements for the course: 

1. Lodges must be beginning new websites or transitioning over to WordPress from 
either Front Page or Expression Web, and their participant must be the person 
who will be responsible for maintaining the new website. 

2. Participants must be familiar with Windows Explorer, Internet Explorer, Firefox 
or similar web browsers. 

3. Participants must have knowledge of basic word processing skills, such as 
copying, pasting and saving files. 

4. Lodges must have a domain name registered and must be able to obtain the 
credentials required for the domain management prior to attending the class. 

5. Lodges NOT taking advantage of the IAM Cloud server for hosting will need to 
provide their own hosting with another provider. At a minimum, shared hosting 
providers such as Fatcow, GoDaddy, BlueHost or similar, with WordPress support 
are acceptable. Lodges must maintain credentials for accessing hosting 
management. 

 
Included in this call letter is the IAM policy letter that details tuition, transportation, and 
curriculum. Use the link below to register members for this program. 
 

Departmental Program Registration Form 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScUZKkQj2XZhdiU-TazoA0rmeMzXAlBes30aPCt88Kyp92yVg/viewform?usp=sf_link


Registration must be submitted by December 9, 2024. If you should have any questions about 
this program, please contact the Communications Department at (301) 967-4500. 
 
Thank you for your support of this valuable program for our members. With every best wish, I 
remain in solidarity, 
 

Fraternally yours, 

  
Brian Bryant 
International President 

 
 
BB/taw 
 
cc:  Dir. Battaglia 
       Asst. Adams 
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